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1.

2.

The Insurance and Pensions Cornmission (IPEC) is in receipt of a request from the

Public Accountants and Auditors Board (PAAB) to extend an invitation to the

Chairmen of Audit Committees of its regulated entities to attend the above

discussion.

In an attempt to promote high quality reporting and auditing in our country pMB is

holding the above seminar in partnership with the World Bank. The World Bank will
provide financial and technical support to this initiative.

The roundtable discussion will put emphasis on working in the public interest to
promote quality and confidence in corporate reporting by public interest entities

such as insurance companies and pension funds. Representatives of auditors,

preparers, investors, business and regulatory bodies will participate in the

discussion.

As indicated above, the roundtable discussion will be a morning event and it will be

free of charge.
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5' You are therefore requested and strongly urged to confirm to lpEc your
organisation's participation by its audit committee chairman as soon as possible to
enable us to forward the names to PMB. This wiil help the organisers to put
together an excellent programrne for the discussion.

Your co-operation is appreciated.


